
   AMO MEMO 
To: AMO Personnal  

From: Engineering Manager 

Date: 29 March 2021 

Re: Discontinuing of salary revision for LWTR. 

With effective from 01 April 2021, staff who obtain CAAM LWTR later than this date, either in 
Category A or B will not be entitled for an automatic salary revision. 

A salary will be revised with the appropriate allowance included once a process of Company 
Approval has been completed for any license category and aircraft type. Technically, the revision 
shall only take place once a signing privilege is issued by Quality Department. 

To prevent delay in obtaining the Company Approval, all potential LWTR holder need to notify the 
AMO office with all the evident by email (amo@galaxyaerospace.my) when expecting to obtain 
the license in at least 4 months’ time for the office to prepare the necessary type training and 
mandatory training as per MOE.  

Thank you. 

-END-    
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